
This Winter the 2022 
Chapter Management 
Team for the Alpha 
Delta Chapter began 
their new officer 
positions! They are 
working hard and 
doing a great job with 
all things Delta 
Gamma.

For our 
philanthropy, 
Service for Sight, 
members of our 
chapter made 
Valentine’s Day 
cards for veterans. 
Other chapters were 
able to come and 
make cards as well. 
We made over 500 
cards and had so 
much fun doing it!

Sister Spotlight! 
Sophomore Aarin 
Leavit volunteered for 
FoodEugene 
throughout the term 
helping stock the 
Lane County Food 
Pantry. She started 
her role as the Vice 
President Foundation 
and has loved 
organizing events, 
community service 
opportunities, and 
loves giving back to 
the community. 



Our chapter had the 
opportunity to have a 
women’s self defense 
and safety 
presentation early this 
term. A 
local Eugene police 
offer came to help the 
woman of Delta 
Gamma learn self 
defense and safety. We 
took so many good 
skills away from this 
event and will 
definitely keep doing 
things like this in the 
future.

The NorthWest 
Association for 
Blind Athletes 
gave members the 
chance to go up to 
Hoodoo Ski Area 
to help guide 
visually impaired 
individuals go 
skiing 
orsnowboarding. 
This was a 
fulfilling and fun 
way to help others 
and interact with 
the organization!



Save the date!
Founders Day: May 8th 
Mom’s Weekend: May 6-8th 
Anchor Splash: May 11-14th

CMT Contact info!
President- Aislinn Williams (503)-866-6800 
uodgpresident@gmail.com

VP Social Standards- Olivia Woods (714)- 659-3431 
uodgsocialstandards@gmail.com

VP Finance- Monique Ramberg (971)-777-0400 
uodgfinance@gmail.com

VP Communications- Sophie Leid (541)-602-5516 
uodgcomm@gmail.co m

VP Programming- Harlow Sayers (831)-430-6783 
uodgprogramming@gmail.com

VP Member Education- Halle Dixon (503)-444-1154

uodgeducation@gmail.com

VP Membership- Megan Imbach (530)-867-5699 

uodgrecruitment@gmail.com

VP Panhellenic- Rylie Lindsay (503)-267-7991 

uodgpanhellenic@gmail.com 

VP Foundation- Aarin Leavitt (352)-573-6247

uodgfoundation@gmail.com


